
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

   

In science we have studied what makes a healthy balanced diet, 

looking at the various food groups and their functions. Through 

designing a healthy packed lunch, the children have had fun discussing 

their favourite foods and have carefully considered which foods belong 

to which food groups.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                  in Year 3 

This Month’s Super 

Learners 

Gonville & Caius: 

Doruk, Joja, Christabel, Tahsin, 

Elizan, Alex, Olivia, Dijah 

Hughes Hall: 

Zoe M, Oliver, Aarnav, Cairon,  

 

  

 

As part of our topic, Awesome 

Ancient Britain, we have 

researched the various ages 

from the Mesolithic to the Iron 

Age. We understand how and 

why people advanced from 

being nomadic, hunting and 

gathering food through the 

seasons, to living in tribes and 

hill forts, using bronze and 

iron, farming and weaving 

cloth to make clothes.   

 

 

 

In English this half term we have 

explored various literary 

techniques through reading, 

discussing and writing our own 

poems. The children have 

enjoyed spotting the skills poets 

use to hook the reader, such as 

rhyme, onomatopoeia, similes 

and metaphors, and they have 

challenged themselves to use 

these in their own writing.  

 

 

 

In maths, the children have continued to 

use their times tables knowledge and 

related number facts to help them to solve 

problems. They have drawn arrays, used 

repeated addition and used inverse 

calculations to help them to answer 

missing number problems, such as 4 x 8 = 

32 to help answer __ ÷ 8 = 4.  

Additionally, they have enjoyed the 

challenge of word problems and multi-step 

questions, using their knowledge of the 

four operations when finding the answer.  

 


